
FOR ANOTHER GENERATION. The centennial time capsule is lowered into position in front of
borough hall by public works assistant John Piccolla (left) and director Ray Manfra. A bronze
and marble marker instructs a future generation to open it in the year 2095. The precise map
coordinates of the location are noted in the preserved official minutes of the Fanwood
Borough Council.
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